
Where:   Franklin Marriott Conference Center  @ Cool Springs                                  
    700 Cool Springs Blvd.,  Franklin, TN  37067                                    
When:    Friday, November 27th - Dealer Set up & Members Only 9 am - 
1 pm          Public Admitted 1 pm - 7 pm                                                                         
    Saturday, Saturday 28th -  8 am - 4 pm                                                                                        
Admission:   $5. for Non -Members TMCA Members get in free - Wear 
badge     Children under 12 free.  Also admitted free, if in uniform:  Mem-
bers of  US Military, Fire and Police, R.O.T.C. and military re -enactment 
       groups.                                                                                                                     
What Will Be There:   Uniforms, medals, insignia, badges, helmets, weap-
ons.      Buy -Sell-Trade.             
    Table Reservations:   6 FT. Tables ~ Member Prices:                                  
    Display  Tables - $35 each        Sale Tables - $45 each.                                                 
.              Contact Bill Price @ 615 -661-9379 to reserve.                          
Room Reservations at Hotel:   Call 615 -261-6100 or 1-888-403-6772, talk 
with Ann Stricker or Andi Eastep; ask to receive the TMCA discount price 
of $89. plus tax.. Deadline for this special rate is Nov 4 th !                                                                                                                                

2009 Fall / Winter Show  

Editor for this issue:    

David Hoagey  

The Fall Show is just around the corner. As usual, it has been sold 
out once again. If you have not made your final plans to attend, 
you need to do so. Discounted room rates at the Mar-
riott must be made ASAP .  We have a long 
waiting list for dealers wanting tables, so if 
youõre planning to cancel yours, Call Bill 
Price ASAP.  We would like to help those 
on the waiting list, so they can make some plans.  

OUR BIGGEST SHOW EVER !! Due to the fact that 
we keep selling out, we decided to add a second room. We rented to room just 
across the hall from the entrance to the main hall and we are able to get 26 
more tables into this room. Believe it or not, we had dealers begging to move 
into the new room for those coveted wall spots and  we have already sold 
out every table in this room as well. The show will now be 287 
tables and will be our largest show ever. If this works out, 
we will continue to use the se- cond room in the future. 
BE SURE TO VISIT THIS NEW ROOM ! Be-
cause of the unique layout of this room, the tables 
will have more room both in front and behind them. 
A great room for those who like a little extra elbow 
space. 

 

Sold out...a
gain !! 

Second Room added   

26 more tables !!!
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John ñJackò Shelton Ragland 

Born in Richmond VA April 22, 1937  

He was in the Navy in the Engineering Division 
on the USS Benner (DDR 807). 1956 -1962 

Jack was an Electrical Engineer by profession  

 Jack was loyal, caring and passionate about every-
thing he was involved in with guns, his military 
collection, history and the proper use of the Eng-

lish language being at the top of his list. He was a talker and amazed everyone with his 
wealth of knowledge. The past 7 or 8 years Jack has been very involved in the Military 
Collectors Association. He started his military collection with a list which grew and grew (he got everything on it too and 
more). His main interest was in WWII and German items, but he has in his collection items dating back before the civil 
war. He has a nice display of metals with the most valuable to him being the 
ones he earned himself. He also has the correct bayonet and scabbard for every 
rifle. Authenticity was very important to him in everything including his life as 
an amazing human being, husband and father. He was a life member of the 
NRA, a member of the TFA, North American Hunting Club, RNC, and RSO 
Association at the Stones River Hunter Education Center as well as his active 
membership in the TMCA.  

He gave his wife, Barbara, the best 10 years of her life before he graduated to a 
higher calling on Feb. 8, 2009  

TMCA Christmas Party . This years party will be on Tuesday, December 8th at the Ferguson Hall in Spring Hill, TN.  

Each person will be expected to pay their own way. Cost will be $22.00 per person. Dinner will be catered for us with a 
choice from two menus. Reservations: Call or email Emily Townes (615 -832-2321 or TMCA@comcast.net). 

The home was built in 1854, and was used as Confederate Major General Earl Van Dornõs headquarters during the Civil 
War. In May of 1863 Dr. George Peters murdered General Van Dorn in this house after having an affair with his wife. 
The Doctor was never brought to trial since it was justifiable murder at the time. A few years ago, a pistol was found be-
tween the walls during current renovations, was this the murder weapon ??? who knows, itõs from the right period ;-) 

We have the Hall from 6 -10 pm, dinner will search about 6:30.  

 Ferguson Hall is located at: 5350 Main Street, Spring Hill Tennessee  

For more info on this home, see:  http://www.tennesseechildrenshome.org/fergusonhall.htm  

Emily Townes , wife of Ronnie Townes will now be taking over the duties of Linda Price . Emily will be handling all 
memberships renewals, Newsletter mailings, accounting etc. A special thanks goes out to Linda for her years of service.  

Upcoming TMCA Club Meetings   Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each month at the Picca-
dilly Cafeteria on Murfreesboro Road at 6:pm. Future dates: Nov 10, 2009, Jan 12, 2010, Feb 9, 2010, Mar 9, 2010, Apr 
13, 2010. NOTE: We have been trying new locations, so call somebody first if you are not sure.  

Al Reece , age 48, passed away May 14, 2009. Al was a long time TMCA member as well as a WW2 Re -enactor. Al col-
lected relics for over 30+ years. Parts of his collection were pictured in Col. Norman Chandlerõs books, Death from Afar . 

FEDERAL GUN LAWS CONCERNING RESIDENTS AND NON -RESIDENTS OF EACH STATE:  

Non -Residents: Can NOT buy, sell or trade firearms to private individuals. You may sell firearms to any FFL dealer, 
regardless of their residency. You may buy long guns from a FFL dealer who is licensed in the same sate, provided the 
laws of both states are complied with.  

Residents:   May sell, buy trade from anyone who is also a resident, you can not buy, sell or trade with anyone who is not 
a resident. You may sell any firearms to any FFL license dealer regardless of their residency.  

òNEVERó sell to anyone with a criminal or questionable background, itõs not worth it, youõll be joining them in jail !!!! 
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Charles Nelson Suggs (age 81) was a native of Chattanooga and spent 
three years in the Bonny Oaks School for Homeless Children. Mr. Suggs 
was a graduate of Chattanooga Central High School and the University 
of Chattanooga where he earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Engi-
neering Physics.  

Mr. Suggs served honorably in the United States Army. After special 
training at the European Command Staff Intelligence School in Ober-
ammergau, Germany, 1945 ð46 he served as the Intelligence Non -
Commissioned Officer of the 4th Engineer Combat Battalion in the 4th 
Infantry Division.  

Mr. Suggs was a long time employee 
of The Western Union Telegraph 
Company, Plant and Engineering 
Department, Chattanooga Works. In 
1963 he accepted employment with 
Arnold Research organization (ARO, 
Inc.) as an Instrumentation Engi-
neer at the Arnold Engineering De-

velopment Center.  

He retired as a Lead Engineer in 1984 from Sverdrup Technology, Inc. at the Arnold 
Engineering Development Center, Arnold Air Force Base, Tennessee where he was 
engaged in the environmental testing of military and spacecraft propulsion systems.  

Mr. Suggs was a Master Mason and a member of the Estill Springs Lodge. He was a 
member of the Veterans of Foreign Wars of America. He had an avid interest in mili-
tary history and was an active member of The Orders and Medals Society of America, 
The American Society of Military Insignia Collectors, Imperial German Collectors 
Society, Tennessee Military Collectors Association where he was a Life Member and 
Past President and was a Gold Badge member of the Ohio Valley Military Society.  

Former TMCA President,   Charlie Suggs   passes away.  

Long time TMCA member William (Bill) C. Baker III , age 73, passed away suddenly just 
after our last show. Bill worked as a military historian for 37 years at the  Tennessee State 

Museum. He was also a retired Army Lt. Colonel and the son of a 
retired Army Major General who was the number one graduate of 
his West Point Class in 1926.  General Baker Sr. (then a Colonel) 
was with the 106th Infantry division during the Battle of the 
Bulge when 6,500 men of his division were captured.  

Bill had probably one of the largest collections of early engraved 
pistols in this part of the country. His collection of firearms 
stretched from rare matchlock and wheel locks up to Class III 
weapons. Bill also collected early Armour and medieval weapons. 

I case you're curious, Bill left everything to his lady friend    ;-) 

Cadet Baker Sr.     1926  

TMCA Member Donald Kloke passed away August 13th at age 81.  

Don was a World War II Veteran of the Army Air Corps.  

Don was a member of the Al Menah Shrine, St. John United Church of Christ. A graduate 
of University of Evansville as an Engineer. He owned is own company DeeKay Associates, 

Inc. Don was a Pilot as well and the owner of his own small plane.  

Besides collecting Military weapons, Don also enjoyed model railroading.  
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�5�H�F�H�L�Y�H�V���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���)�O�D�J 

A couple years ago the TMCA had run an article on Mrs. Winfrey Willis, the wife of PhM1c John Willis, of Colum-
bia, TN, who was Killed in Action and was awarded the Medal of Honor on Iwo Jima in 1945. Mrs. Willisõs original 
Medal of Honor was destroyed in a fire back in 1965 and was replaced shortly thereafter. When we looked at the 
medal to run the article, it was noted that on the back that it was engraved òDisplayó, and not John Willis. Obvi-
ously it had come from a museum and was not an official Navy replacement medal. A request was then made for an 
official engraved replacement medal, and after a years worth of paper work and numerous calls, a replacement 
medal was finally awarded. The Navy had required proof a to the lose of the original, plus they required that the 
òDisplayó version be returned òfirstó, before they issued out the new Medal of Honor. The control of the Medal of 
Honor is taken very seriously these days. Note; this medal came straight from the Washington awards branch and 
not from St Louis as most replacement medals do.  

During this process, it was noted by Commander Redding, USN, that Mrs. Willis was also eligible for the newly 
enacted �0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���)�O�D�J�����7�K�L�V���I�O�D�J���L�V���D�Q���R�I�I�L�F�L�D�O���&�H�U�H�P�R�Q�L�D�O���)�O�D�J�����X�Q�L�T�X�H���W�R���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���U�H�F�L�S�L�H�Q�W�V���R�Q�O�\���� 

�3�X�E�O�L�F���/�D�Z��������-�����������6�H�F�W�L�R�Q�������������W�L�W�O�H�G���³�$�X�W�K�R�U�L�W�\���I�R�U���3�U�H�V�H�Q�W�D�W�L�R�Q���R�I���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���)�O�D�J���W�R���/�L�Y�L�Q�J���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U��
�5�H�F�L�S�L�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���W�R���/�L�Y�L�Q�J���3�U�L�P�D�U�\���1�H�[�W-�R�I-�.�L�Q���R�I���'�H�F�H�D�V�H�G���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���5�H�F�L�S�L�H�Q�W�V���´���G�D�W�H�G���2�F�W�R�E�H�U�����������������������H�V�W�D�E��
�O�L�V�K�H�G���D�X�W�K�R�U�L�W�\���W�R���D�Z�D�U�G���W�K�H���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���)�O�D�J�����X�S�R�Q���Z�U�L�W�W�H�Q���U�H�T�X�H�V�W���W�K�H�U�H�I�R�U�H�����W�R���W�K�H���S�U�L�P�D�U�\���Q�H�[�W���R�I���N�L�Q�����D�V���G�H�W�H�U��
�P�L�Q�H�G���X�Q�G�H�U���U�H�J�X�O�D�W�L�R�Q�V���R�U���S�U�R�F�H�G�X�U�H�V���S�U�H�V�F�U�L�E�H�G���E�\���W�K�H���6�H�F�U�H�W�D�U�\���R�I���'�H�I�H�Q�V�H�����R�I���G�H�F�H�D�V�H�G���0�H�G�D�O���R�I���+�R�Q�R�U���5�H�F�L�S�L�H�Q�W�V�� 

On Saturday, October 17, 2009, The Navy flew in from Washington, Rear Admiral M. H. Mittelman to present both 
the Flag and a replacement Medal of Honor. Members of the Navyõs Hospital corps, former shipmates from the 
USS John Willis, Mayor Gentner and TMCA members were all present to assist in the ceremonies.  

The event was held at and hosted by the American Legion Post 19, Columbia, TN.  


